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19th May 2016 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
On Thursday 26th May, Year 3/4 will be going on a trip to the Grosvenor Museum in Chester as part 

of their Romans topic. The day will involve a walk around the galleries at the museum, a Roman 

artefacts workshop and a very special tour around Chester with a Roman soldier. 

The children will travel by coach to Chester leaving just after 9.00 and arriving back by the end of 

the school day. As they will be out all day a packed lunch will be required (no fizzy drinks or glass 

bottles please) or a lunch can be provided from the kitchen for those who normally have school 

dinners. Please inform Mrs Brice if your child needs a school packed lunch. All lunches should be 

brought in a plastic carrier bag and not in a back pack or lunch box as the museum does not have 

the space to store bulky items. 

Children must wear school uniform, sensible shoes and bring along a coat/ jacket, suitable for the 

weather on the day. They will be outside for part of the day so sun-cream/ sunhats may be needed 

if the weather is hot.  Staff will take extra sun cream with them. Please let Mrs Brice know if you do 

not want staff to supply sun cream to your child when needed. There is no cost for the trip and 

children do not need to bring money on the day. 

 I’m sure the children will have a very interesting day. If you have any questions, please do not 

hesitate to contact school.  

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs C Fenna 
Headteacher 
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